
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BUILDING CODE BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Chambersburg Building Code Board of Appeals will hold a 
Public Hearing for the following Appeal in Council Chambers on the First Floor of the Utility 
Departments Addition to Borough Hall, 100 South Second Street, Chambersburg, Pennsylvania, 
on THURSDAY, MARCH 3, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. 

 
Appeal Number 2022-01, Appellant, A&A Rentals, is appealing the action of the 
Building Code Officer for the building at 602 North Fifth Avenue. The Appellant is 
seeking a variance from the provisions of the 2015 IBC, Section 903 as it relates to the 
use and fire suppression systems. 
 

Any person who has questions or needs accommodations in accordance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act in order to gain access to or participate in the hearing should contact 717-251-
2436 or pwolgemuth@chambersburgpa.gov prior to the meeting date. 
 
PHIL WOLGEMUTH 
DEPUTY BOROUGH MANAGER 
BOROUGH OF CHAMBERSBURG 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
THANK YOU! 
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